
JANUARY 31, 2022 
 

The Keota City Council met on January 31, 2022 at the Keota City Hall.  The work session was called 

to order at 6:04 p.m. by Mayor Pro-Tem Keith Conrad. 

Council members answering roll call were: Matt Greiner, Mike Bender, Keith Conrad, Danielle Imhoff, 
and Heath McDonald. City Employee present was Tomisha Hammes. Also in attendance was Kathy 
Davis, Karen Sypherd, Dan Flynn, Nick Beinhart, and Patrick Eagan – One Design and Engineering. 
 
Discussion was held on the Keota Municipal Pool Project. Nick Beinhart presented an updated 

Opinion of Probable Construction Cost with cuts that the Keota Pool Advocates, along with 

Councilman Bender and Councilman McDonald, went through and made on the original Opinion and 

Probable Construction Cost presented by One Design and Engineering. The local concrete company 

and local mason were called to get their opinions on the costs and cuts were made based on what 

they recommended. Planning a Phase 2 of the project to add in additional amenities such as a splash 

pad, zip line, climbing wall, and basketball hoop at a later date were discussed. 

The pool plan and design was presented. After discussion of the floor plan of the bathhouse, Patrick 

will redesign a different layout to present to the Council and Pool Advocates.   

Patrick Eagan will contact Alliant Energy to see where the gas line hook-up would need to be due to 

the size of line needed for the pool and get information for the pool electrical.  

Karen Sypherd has a contact for the paint that would be needed for the project. Patrick Eagan will get 

her the square footage of paint that would be needed to confirm a price for the paint.  

 
Motion was made by Councilman Bender to adjourn at 8:16 p.m. Councilman Greiner seconded the 
motion. Motion passed with a 5-0 vote. The City Council will next meet on Monday, February 7, 2022 
at 7:00 p.m.  
 
 
_______________________________________ 
MAYOR ANTHONY CANSLER 
 
ATTEST:  
 
 
________________________________________ 
 CITY CLERK TOMISHA HAMMES 
 
*These are not official minutes. These minutes will be approved at the next council meeting.* 
 
 


